
Harrisburg Gay Men’s Chorus  

Executive Committee Meeting Minutes 
 

Tuesday, December 7, 2021 at 6:30 pm 

Silver Springs Presbyterian Church 

Present: Chris Aulbach, President 

  Kyle Reilly, Vice-President 

  Steven Creps-Rougeau, Treasurer 

  Michael Semancik, Artistic Director 

Absent: Robb Papapietro, Secretary (unable to notify due to short notice) 

Emergency Meeting was requested by Michael, just prior to the start of rehearsal. A Quorum of 

the executive committee was present. Michael presented his concerns about moving ahead 

with the concert, including recent additional covid infections in the chorus. Steve shared 

concerns about the high rate of infectivity in the community at this time. It was determined 

that the risks to the singers and audience were too high in the current situation. Options for 

postponing the concert were discussed. There where no viable alternatives for rescheduling. 

Motion was made by Kyle and seconded by Steve to cancel the December 2021 concert. All in 

favor 3-0. Chris adjorned the meeting at 7:00 pm 

Immediately following the meeting, the chorus membership was informed and an open 

discussion was held. 

 

Submitted to the HGMC board of directors on February 21 2022 by Steven Creps-Rougeau 


